For immediate release:

County adjusting daily operations to essential services; Public
may utilize remote options to conduct essential business.

Spartanburg County and its emergency management professionals continue to actively monitor
COVID-19 and implement strategies to mitigate the impact it is having on our community.
Effective Tuesday, April 7, 2020, all County facilities will be closed to the public until further
notice. In order to minimize the spread of COVID-19, the County will make adjustments to daily
operations and offer essential services only.

Essential County employees will continue to report to County facilities or work remotely to
provide services. The public can continue to interact with most County departments remotely
by phone, mail, online, or by utilizing drop boxes located at our main facilities. It is our intent to
help mitigate the spread of COVID-19, thereby protecting the public and County employees, by
making these adjustments. Additional information on County services is available at
https://www.spartanburgcounty.org/801/COVID-19-Information.
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